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This will be our last full newsletter of this school year. 

  

 

Year  Pupil  Year  Pupil  

First 

Steps  

You are all stars! Year 3  Joseph & Thea 

Reception  You are all stars Year 4  Max & Harry A 

Year 1  Reuben & Grace Year 5  Terrance & All of 

year 5  

Year 2  Shaun & Charlie Year 6  You are all shining 

stars!! 

 

 

 

 
Year 

 

Pupil 

 

Year Pupil 

First Steps  Year 3  

Reception  Year 4 Connie 

Year 1  Year 5  

Year 2 Fabien Year 6  
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Reception 

 

97.94% Year 4 91.45% 

Year 1 

 

98.52% Year 5 93.91% 

Year 2 

 

97.04% Year 6 94.64% 

Year 3 

 

85.82% Overall 

school 

attendance 

94.18% 

 

 
We have had the following birthdays this week and over the summer 

Reception – Tiago, Jakub, Noah, Layton & Gabriella 

Year 1 – Kaden, Layla, Isaac, Maria & Harley 

Year 2 – Maisie, Samuel & Shaun 

Year 3 – Harrison,  

Year 4 – Connie & Evie,  

Year 5 – Bobby, Claudia & Jessica, 

Year 6 – Finley & George 

Staff – Miss Chesworth, Mrs Clisby, Ms Cunliffe, Mrs Friar, Mrs 

Percy, Miss pilling, Mrs Ryan, Mrs Webster & Miss Woodward 

Wishing you a fantastic birthday!! 
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News 

 
We would like to invite your child to take part in our Music Service Summer School 

Where: St Helens Town Hall, Victoria Square  

When: Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July   

Times: 8:45am – 4:00pm  

The cost for the two days is £37.00. If your child would like to attend, please 

return permission form below by emailing it to musicservice@sthelens.gov.uk and 

calling the music service office to make the payment over the phone – 

01744677946. Please leave a message if there is no answer and we will call you 

back to process your payments. Places will only be booked once payment has been 

made. Siblings are also eligible for discount with a reduction of fees to £20.00. 
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Keep an eye out on Wednesday for our end of term 

updates. 

 


